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Q. In the August 12, 2003 covering letter from NLH to the Public Utilities Board, 1 

it is noted that the revised Application incorporates the decision of the Board 2 

in Order No. P.U. 19 (2003) that approved revised rates for Newfoundland 3 

Power’s customers. Newfoundland Power’s revised rates flow through to a 4 

number of NLH’s rural customers. In this regard, please provide an 5 

explanation of the policy with regard to the customer charge for NLH 6 

customer rates that are linked to Newfoundland Power rates. 7 

 8 

 9 

 10 

A. See response to CA-215 NLH.   11 


